
Provincial Public Service Week
October 9 – 13, 2006

Every day, I see first hand the dedication of our public servants  
to the people of Nova Scotia. 

From one end of this province to the other, nearly 10,000 civil 
servants, corrections and highway workers deliver high quality 
services and programs to Nova Scotia’s families, businesses,  
and communities. 

They reflect Nova Scotia’s best attributes and Provincial  
Public Service Week is an opportunity for us to recognize their 
resourcefulness, innovation, and commitment.

I feel privileged to know and work with many of these people 
whose professionalism and skill are second-to-none.

 

Rodney MacDonald 
Premier

www.gov.ns.ca/psc/ppsw


